
Dear Happy Tails Supporter,

As our community begins to open up again, Happy Tails Pet Sanctuary’s 
dedicated staff and volunteers continue to adapt to the changes as 
we care for and find homes for needy cats and dogs. That’s why your 
donations are so important.  

Your support allowed us to help a sweet little chihuahua named Mimi. 
The SPCA asked Happy Tails if we could take her because she was in 
such bad shape. Poor little Mimi was barely a wisp of a dog – all skin 
and bones. Her tail was broken and she could barely walk. A month after 
arriving in the home of her foster family she began to put on weight and 
learn to walk.

Fast forward to today and Mimi is a fat, sassy little diva with an  
extensive wardrobe! Her Happy Tails foster family gave her a second 
chance at life.

The story of Calico Jackie, or CJ, also illustrates the efforts our  
volunteers go to to save an injured animal. A compassionate person 
picked up the stray cat with a mangled leg. After trying to care for her, 
the individual reached out to Happy Tails for further help. CJ needed 
extra TLC before surgery and in that time, the volunteers, staff and 
veterinarian working with her became utterly charmed by CJ. They fell 
in love with her gentle nature and sing-song meows. Even having her 
leg removed did not break her spirit. Today nothing holds her back and 
she’s on a mission to make the whole world fall in love with her!  

These are just a couple of stories that show that even during difficult 
times Happy Tails does everything it can to help a needy animal. You 
can help us do that. Thank you for making your donation today.  
Please visit happytails.org.
 
Sincerely,

The Happy Tails Board of Directors
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